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	Date
	Event
	Location
	Time
	Page

	Sun, Mar. 16
	Annual Bowling and Pizza Party
	DEL LANES
	4:15 PM
	1

	Sun, Mar 30
	Seminar on Adoption of Asian Children
	Albany Public Library
	2:00 PM
	1

	Sun, Apr. 6
	Table Tennis Tournament and Pot Luck
	CCC building
	3:00 PM
	2

	Apr. 17-18
	US-China Relations Seminar
	Washington DC
	9:00 AM-8:00PM
	1

	Thur, Apr.. 24
	Annual Banquet
	Dragon Buffet
	6:00 PM
	2










TABLE TENNIS TOURNAMENT and POT LUCK


APRIL 6, SUNDAY; Starts at 3 PM


   For several years now, one of our more popular athletic/social events has been our table tennis tournament.  This event is exciting to watch, fun and challenging to play. The first few rounds usually start out with both beginners and skilled players. The winners of each round then progress to play other skilled and serious players; the excitement builds with each playoff round. Then, when the tournament is finished, we all get to enjoy a delicious Chinese/American pot luck dinner.  Everyone should bring food to share. This event will be held at CCC building, 11 Avis Drive, Latham, NY 12110. Please let Gene Damm know you are coming and also if you need a ride. gdamm@nycap.rr.com 518-482-7675.




















Chinese Cooking Demonstration.


January 26th 2008


On January 26th 2006, we were fortunate enough to have Sherri Duan give us a Chinese Cooking demonstration at the Westminster Presbyterian Church. Sherri gave our last years cooking demonstration and is well known at the Chinese Community Center for being an excellent cook. Sherri is also a fantastic singer and sang for us at our National Convention in Schenectady, just over two years ago.  


This year Sherri demonstrated “Chinese Fish with Ginger” and “Shrimp Lo Mein”; both dishes were delicious. Sherri is not only a wonderful chef, but was also good at giving step by step instruction and tips, which were easy to follow. We had a very good attendance for this program, again, this year.  If you missed the demonstration this year, make sure you attend next year, as it really is one of our best programs. anyone who likes a recipe for either dish, please contact Alison devonalison1@yahoo.com
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NEWSLETTER INFORMATION


Next NL Deadline April 15


  We invite you to submit articles for the newsletter to Editor Ping Peng, 1572 Dean Street, Niskayuna, NY 12309 or email at pping2001@hotmail.com. Tell us what you want and we will do our best to provide you with more information. Next deadline: April 15th, 2008.
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More Events





Steering Committee meetings are open to anyone interested on Mar 13h and April 15th 7:00 PM at 112 Chestnut St. Albany.





FAMILY FUN! ANNUAL BOWLING TOURNAMENT 


AND PIZZA PARTY


Sunday, March 16


On Sunday March 16 we invite all of our members, Chinese students/scholars and friends our annual BOWLING AND PIZZA PARTY.  Join in all of the fun, friendship and food for the family. We’ll meet at DEL LANES, (Bethlehem Ct. in Elsmere- just off route 443/Delaware Ave.) at 4:15 PM.  No experience is needed! Bowling is fun and we’ll be happy to teach you how to become a “pro”!  We’ll bowl two games and then enjoy fresh pizza and soda. At about 7 PM we’ll finish with the awarding of special trophies to the best bowlers. The cost of bowling (including bowling shoes) and pizza is only $11 ($5 for children 10 and under). There is a lower price for our student and scholar friends from China. We need to plan the number participating. Please contact Mel (449-8817) or Kirk (782-0746) to let us know that you will attend. 





  








Coming Soon: 


Annual Bowling and Pizza Party


March 16


Seminar on Adoption of Asian Children


March 30























President


Kirk Huang’s


Message








PLAN TO ATTEND OUR ANNUAL BANQUET ON THURSDAY APRIL 24 


FRIENDSHIP, AWARDS, GREAT FOOD, RAFFLE and TALENT!


  Circle the date and send in your reservation now. On Thursday April 24 the Dragon Buffet (1881 Central Ave. in Colonie) is THE place to be!


  This super annual event begins at 6 PM and features an all you can eat feast in a private area of the restaurant. It's a chance to get together with all of your USCPFA friends and join with the RPI, UAlbany and St. Rose students and scholars from China and our CCC friends too. Of course there is also the annual raffle of items from China.


   AND THE WINNERS ARE… It is also an opportunity to honor the best in China friendship and cultural interest as the annual awards are presented. This year the USCPFA member deemed to have done the most to promote US-China friendship (the Friendship Builder Award) is ANNA MARFEY whose home hospitality is well known to members, students and visiting groups from China. The individual promoting US-China friendship (the Friendship Links Award) outside of the USCPFA is long time Albany Public Library initiator of the Chinese Book Collection and Asia Discussion Group, Xiaofei Li. The high school student selected as the best scholar of Chinese language and culture (the Tema Bellinson Scholarship) had not yet been selected as this edition of our newsletter went to press. 


   FANTASTIC PERFORMERS! What a treat we have for you this year. American entertainment will be provided by Dan Wilcox, poet extraordinaire, and superb musician Bob Baum on ukulele. Our Chinese friends will fill the room with the sounds of music. Jolin Huang, known for her beautiful ballads and the trio of Yuchen Chen, Yu Zhang and Julie Huang, with their upbeat popular tunes, will all be singing.


    It’s a real bargain! You get all of this for only $12 for members and $15 for non-members. Make your reservation early by sending a check, made out to "USCPFA", to Nancy Meyer, 1034 Madison Ave., Troy, NY 12180. Include your name/names, address and email address. A separate mailing, for making reservations and purchasing raffle tickets, will be sent to members at the beginning of April. If you have any questions please contact Mel or Kirk.














Place stamp here








Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" ��kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  (9 Hunters Run Blvd, Cohoes, NY 12047)


Vice President: Bob Swire   518 -399-7356


Treasurer: Nancy Meyer   518-271-6343 nancearb@peoplepc.com


Secretary: Alison Stonbely 518-461-6331 devonalison1@yahoo.com 


Events: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" ��� HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=017C57F2-EF90-46A0-B56B-A70BC113A357&start=0&len=3801&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1aec69bbfd3b6aede5e27ccf53d3cdf338" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com��


Programs (monthly): Gene Damm � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com� Phone: 518-482-7675


Membership – Hank Williams 518-456-6886, � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com� (46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084)











Type of Membership


Student -- $10


Senior -- $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40














Quick View Calendar





Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA				





Name _____________________________________________________________________		





Address _________________________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip _____________________________________________





Phone ________________________________________				    Circle one of the above





Email _______________________________________________________________________ 		     Amount enclosed* ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o 


Hank Williams, 46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084. Email: � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com�


All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter * Donations are Tax Deductible to extent allowed by law.











HUNAN, ZHANGJIAJIE





�


In 1982, China established its first national forest park. Zhangjaijie National Forest Park was established in a particular scenic area in northwest Hunan. The park is especially known for its quartz-sandstone rock formations, bare stone sculpted by nature and set among green trees and frequent clouds. 


  The high and steep Mt. Hengshan is frequently snow-capped in the winter, contrasting with the subtropical fields that one sees below it. It is one of the five most famous mountains in China. Known for its precarious cliffs, it is a holy mountain for both Taoists and Buddhists. 


The region along the Yuanjiang River is especially well known for its serene beauty. It takes its name, the Peach Blossom Fountainhead, from a work of Chinese literature from the Jin Dynasty (265-420). Tao Yuanming wrote about an isolated Utopia-like paradise where generations of people had escaped from the difficulties that others had experienced. The Yuanjiang River region has been a travel destination since ancient times.


Historic Changsha, one of China's famous cultural centers, is the capital of Hunan province. It is also a tourism center, offering its visitors many historical sites and other places


 		--from TravelChinaGuide.com





A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" ��www.uscpfany.org�. 











�





It is winter; however, our Chapter held events to keep winter season more bearable and fun, such as cooking demonstration and snow shoeing. We had good attendances at these events and everyone all had a good time. There are interesting speakers and fun events in the coming months. Hope to see many of you at these events.


 


I wish you and your family a very happy, healthy and prosperous Year of the Rat.





			Kirk








US-China Peoples Friendship Association


President - Kirk Huang


Membership Chair – Hank Williams


46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084
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* Do you have an email address? Send it to Mel if you'd like to be added to our "USCPFA Update" service to obtain program information and reminders 








Culture Corner








ADOPTING ASIAN CHILDREN


Sun, March 30


   Dr. Steve Morse, a member of Families with Children from Asia, will discuss his family's experience adopting children from China. 


   Morse will discuss how the adoption rules and regulations have changed in recent years and what American couples hoping to adopt can expect when they go to China to bring a child home with them.


   His talk is the monthly USCPFA program for March. It will be held at the Main Branch of the Albany


Public Library on Sunday, March 30th at 2 PM.


 











NATIONAL USCPFA NEWS: US-China Relations Seminar


 APRIL 17-18


     The USCPFA's Seminar on US-China Relations in Washington DC will be held Thursday-Friday, April 17-18, 2008 (about 9 am-8 pm each day). If you're ready for a premier event for learning about China in a fascinating place, consider attending.


    On Thursday and on Friday morning, we'll hear from China experts in the academic, government, and business arenas.  Each session allows time for questions, answers, and discussion. On Friday afternoon, we'll go to the U.S. Department of State for a briefing on China. We also plan to visit the National Archives to see the original documents with which our country was founded and to learn about Chinese immigration based on the Archives' records.  �    Register for the Seminar by April 1 to get the early-bird rate. Fees (per person) are USCPFA members: $175 if paid by April 1; $200 after April 1, Non-Members: $200 if paid by April 1; $225 after April 1. Seminar Registration Fee Includes: Registration Packet,   Entrance to all Seminar events, Lunch on Thursday and Friday, transportation to some sites and Presentations by China experts, diplomats, and Chinese officials. For questions, more details and registration form contact Kitty Trescott at 618-549-1555 or e-mail: trescott@midwest.net


   The Seminar hotel is the Westin DC City Center Hotel (1400 M. Street NW). Reserve your room at the Westin Hotel soon to take advantage of the special Seminar rate ($139/per night-per room for 1-2 people; $25 each for additional person(s)) 1-800-937-8461. Indicate your association with the USCPFA Washington Seminar when reserving.�    Plan to go early or stay in Washington DC over the weekend, to visit the many free museums and galleries of the Smithsonian Institution.  











EASTERN REGION NEWS: New Chapter/Regional Conference





   Mel Horowitz, Eastern Region President reports that a new chapter, in the Rochester, NY area is in the process of organizing. If you know of anyone in that section of the state who might be interested, please let Mel know. We are also interested in adding new members to our New York City chapter. If you have any friend there who may want to get involved in the USCPFA, please pass along their contact information.


    The friendly city of Richmond, VA, invites you to attend a fascinating Eastern Region Conference during the last weekend of September. President Diana Greer has a skilled team ready to welcome us and provide us with a weekend of information and friendship. Our region's newest chapter, Central Virginia, will also be involved in the planning. The planning committee would like to have an idea of the number of people attending. If you are interested, plan to attend or want more information, please contact Mel before April 1.














